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From: Trevor Birney [ NI

Sent: 16 June 2004 09:40

To: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr
Subject: RE: Althagelvin statement
Marie,

Thank-you for your statement.

[ have a further couple of questions for Geotl Nesbitt.

(1): In the statement, you say:

"Dr. Geoff Nesbitt, then Clinical Director for Anaesthetics in the Trust personally telephoned colleagues in
several hospitals in Northern Ireland to alert them to the circumstances of Raychel's death."

destion: Whom exactly did Mr. Nesbitt telephone? I asked Mr. Nesbitt this question when I met him in

(S pring, 2003, and he wasn't able to remember. Can he now recall?

(2) In the statement, you say:

"On 18 June 2001, the Trust's then Medical Director, Dr Raymond Fulton, met with Dr. Ian Carson, Deputy
CMO and Medical Directors from other Northern Ireland Trusts. Dr. Fulton described the circumstances of

Raychel's death and it was agreed that there was a need for regional guidelines.”

Question: Who were the other Medical Directors who attended this meeting?

Thanks Marie, I look forward to hearing from you.
Trevor.

| evor Birney
Editor, Current Affairs
__I{éjlster Television

This e-mail, and any attachment, is confidential. If you have received it in error, please delete 1t from your
system, do not use or disclose the information in any way and notify me immediately. The contents of this
message may contain personal views, which are not the views of UTV unless specitically stated.

----- Original Message-----

From: Marie Dunne - Commun. Mgr _
Sent: 15 June 2004 12:12

To: Trevor Birney (E-mail)

Subject: Altnagelvin statement

Hi Trevor - Statement as promised.

Regards.

Marie
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